03/10/14

To: Whom it may concern
Re: Humboldt Park Beer Garden Proposal

As an immediate neighbor of Humboldt Park, I strongly oppose the addition of
bar/resturant across the strect from my house in any form. No one has come by to spcak
to me regarding this matter directly, and I only heard of the public meeting because my
wife is on Facebook. As a homeowner, I'd expect more communcation from my elected
representative regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Lance Burger



